
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
June 1, 2021 

 
 

Temporary Closure of Frank Downing Pier East 

 
Chatham County, GA (June 1, 2021) – The Frank Downing Pier East and the East parking lot will 

close due to unsafe conditions on Tuesday, June 1, 2021.  County staff are looking into the 

problem and possible repairs.  The Frank Downing Pier West and West parking lot will remain 

open to the public. 

What: Closure of the Frank Downing Pier East and the East parking lot 

When: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 until further notice 

Details: The Frank Downing Pier West and West parking lot will remain open to the public. 

 

 

### 

 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 

 
 


